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Ketlyn Zõbin

From: Ketlyn Zõbin

Sent: 22. jaanuar 2016. a. 15:13

To: 'info@sentios.lt'; 'rwachsman@nextcomputing.com'

Subject: Purchase of hardware and specialized software

Dear Tenderer                                                                                               

  

 

 

Thank you for submitting a tender in Estonian Police and Border Guard Board’s public procurement with an open 

procedure  „PURCHASE OF HARDWARE AND SPECIALIZED SOFTWARE”  

 

Hereby I inform you that according to the Contracting Authority’s decision no. 1.11-19/515-10 made on January 14nd 

2016,  the Contracting Authority has made following decisions: 

 

 

1. according to section 38 of the Public Procurement Act of Republic of Estonia UAB Sentios meets all the 

qualification requirements set out in the procurement documents and therefore was qualified; 

according to section 38 of the Public Procurement Act of Republic of Estonia NextComp LLC does not meet 

all the qualification requirements set out in the procurement documents and therefore was      not qualified. 

     2.     to declare successful the tender of hardware and specialised software pursuant to  clause 50 (3) of the Public 

Procurement Act. The tender submitted by Reaalsüsteemid AS has the lowest  tender price in parts 2, 3, 4, 5 

and 7. 

             to declare successful the tender of hardware and specialised software pursuant to  clause 50 (3) of the Public 

Procurement Act. The tender submitted by Telegrupp AS has the lowest  tender price in parts 1 and 6. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Ketlyn Zõbin 

Expert 

Procurement and Contract Division 

Logistics Bureau 

Police-and Border Guard Board 

Email: helen.nook@politsei.ee 

 

 


